
 

 
Voluntary Product Recall Goods Returns Form 

 

Dear Boy Story Customer, 
 
In cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC), Boy Story 
is conducting a voluntary recall of the Mason & Billy Action Dolls and the Mason & 
Billy HeForShe Special Edition Action Dolls due to joints on the vinyl dolls 
breaking and creating small pieces that pose a choking hazard to children.  

 
Please Note that our recall has concluded; in order to return any 
products after this time, please follow the instructions below. 

 
If you have any questions about returns or need additional assistance, please call 
us collect at 240-670-0221 or email us at questions@boystory.com or visit our 
website at www.boystory.com/productrecallform.pdf  


